

October 2019 Newsletter MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Greetings, fellow club members. We are recently back from ten days of SOS. I hope that Fall Migration 2019 was your most fun-filled SOS ever!

Your President is pleased to report that ABSC distinguished itself recently at the ACSC/SOS meeting held on September 22 during Fall Migration. Of the 96 member clubs, 27 sold 100 Fun Monday tickets, and ABSC was one of the 27! Thank you for a job well done, Larry Castle.

Looking forward, ABSC will join Memories Beach Club in hosting its annual Halloween party scheduled for October 26 from 8 pm until. Dress to compete for a 1st, 2nd, or 3rd place prize. Our Social Chair, JoAnn Norton, will work with Memories in planning and carrying out the celebration. Thank you, JoAnn. See you on the 26th in your

Halloween best, everyone.

Yours, Anne



Mark your calendar for our annual Christmas Party to be held December 7, 2019 at the Country Club of the Crystal Coast located at 152 Oakleaf Drive, Pine Knoll Shores, N.C. 28512. D.J. is Bill Moore. Party, dinner, and dance. RSVP will be required by November 20th to Anne Upchurch, President of ABSC. Guest will pay \$45.00/person. More information will be emailed to members.

Currently we have 82 members. Please re-join and attend our Christmas Party.

Our shag club will host a CSA contest to be held at Memories Beach Club March 27 – 28, 2020. Advertising Sponsorships will be available. A shag workshop will be done on Saturday morning by Dr. A.C. and Cathy Williams. Cost will be \$10/per person. More information will be available soon.





October Birthdays

Geraline Castle 4th

Carl Bowen 5th

Bennie Haskins 5th

Tim Bowen 14th

Tony Mallard 26th

Clifton Moss 29th

Contact for your President: Anne Upchurch 252-916-8024 or anneupchurch49@gmail.com Like us on facebook at Atlantic Beach Shag Club or website at abshagclub.com. Contact Anna Bradshaw at shagdancers@hotmail.com if you would like to post in our newsletter.

Anna Bradshaw, Communications Chair, ABSC.